Date: 11/15/23

To: State Agencies
From: State Procurement Office

Re: New Award for Wellness Screenings and Vaccinations

The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” three (3) contacts for Wellness Screenings and Vaccinations. The Initial
Contract Period is November 13, 2023 to December 31, 2026 with suppliers starting to provide services as of January
1, 2024. Screening and Vaccination events will be scheduled by the ADOA Benefits Department.

New Contract:

Contract Number Supplier Services

CTR068564 Assured Imaging Women'’s Mobile Osteoporosis Body Screenings
Wellness of Southern Arizona LLC | and Mobile Mammography Screenings

CTR068565 Healthwaves Corporation Basic Wellness Screenings, Ultrasound

At-Heel Osteoporosis Screenings and
Vaccinations
CTR068566 Prostate on-Site Projects, LLC Mobile Prostate Screenings

This contract set will replace the current Wellness Screenings and Vaccinations contracts that expire 12/31/23.

If there are any questions, Please contact Renee Uliassi at 602-542-8087 or renee.uliassi@azdoa.gov
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